
 

 

 

 

 

20th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Strike Action 

Abingdon Learning Trust fully supports the legal right for employees to take industrial action 

including strike action, where there has been due process according to the law.  Yesterday, we were 

notified by the NEU that their members have voted in favour of strike action. This is a national strike. 

As Headteachers we are planning to avoid disruption to pupil and student education, but we will not 

know who will be in school until the day of the strike action and have no right to ask staff in advance. 

It is individuals who decide to take strike action. 

As a result, it is likely that education in our schools will be disrupted, the extent of which we will not 

know until the day of the strike.  The strike days we have been notified of are: 

 Wednesday 1st February 

 Thursday 2nd March 

 Wednesday 15th March  

 Thursday 16th March 

Please be aware of these dates and as soon as we have any further information, we will share this 

with you. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Adrian Rees 

Headteacher 

 


